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Oregon government needs to reduce its appetite for taxes, 

and start paying attention to results. 

Absent a sound reason for this proposed tax, there needs to be the usual play on 

emotions: this time its for “Public Safety” which has long been a state obligation. 

If public safety is not funded adequately in this state, it’s a problem of policy, not 

existing revenue. 

 

Vote no. 

 


